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Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: Year 7 trip to Rushall Farm - Y half- Wednesday 26th March 2025 

****LIMITED PLACES: 60 places available on a first come, first served basis via ParentPay**** 

The Food and Nutrition department are running an educational visit for Year 7 (Y-half) to Rushall Organic Farm, 
near Reading, on 26th March 2025. We will be travelling by coach, leaving at 9.15am and returning to school by 
3pm approx. 

This trip is designed to directly benefit the progress of students within their KS3 Food and Nutrition curriculum 
and to support students in their classroom learning about food commodities. It is important that students 
understand where their food comes from as well as learn about how organic farming differs from other practices. 
This is a very exciting opportunity for students to get a glimpse of what life is like on a farm; unfortunately access 
to the animals will be limited to seeing the cattle in their pens, from the field outside and walking through ewes 
and lambs, also in the field. 

The cost of the trip is £31.50 and as places are limited, they will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis 

Please see attached letter for further details, 

With Best Wishes, KAEP Trips 

 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 

 

 


